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I oppose making in person voting the requirement. That would be taking a step back 

making things less efficient. People with disabilities and elderly people would be put 

at a disadvantage and less likely to have their voice heard. Please don't pass this bill! 

We need voting to be accessible as possible for everyone - Keegan Kinney 


